
 Dear McKenzie Families, 

 

In honor of the beloved author Dr. Seuss, we will be 

celebrating Read across America through the entire 

month of March.  

We are inviting YOU to come and read an age appropriate 

book to our class. 

If you would like to read a short selection, please 

communicate with your child’s teacher to make an 

appointment.  The teacher will then send home a final 

schedule with your date/time based on the availability of 

everyone.  

Thank you for making learning fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


